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Hello and nice to meet you! You have just downloaded a very 
exciting guide that will take you through 15 different boudoir styling 
ideas for your experience.

The beautiful thing about boudoir is there is no proper outfit.
There is no perfect image and it's not for a specific type of person. 
You can wear anything from a wedding veil to a white bed sheet. This 
guide will give you some inspiration.

BONUS: I've put a few of my favorite shopping spots for lingerie at the 
end. You DEFINITELY want to check these out.

And if you have any questions at all, shoot me an email at: 
hello@sommerfineart.com.
 
**ALL PHOTOS USED HAVE BEEN CREATED BY SOMMER FINE ART STUDIO**

Welcome!



1. Bridal
Congrats on your wedding! A lot of people think bridal boudoir 
pictures means your veil is the focal point. Not true! There are so many 
different white pieces you can wear to get the bridal look without any 
of the cheesiness.



2. Button Up Shirt
This is one of my favorites! It's so versatile. The button up shirt has a 
feel of waking up late on a Sunday and tossing on a favorite shirt of 
your partner's. It can be tame all the way buttoned up or spicy pulling 
it open, taking it off, or letting it lay so it just barely covers you.



3. Corset
What ever happened to corsets? I get it, you can't breathe in them, but 
WOW do they look amazing in photos! They are incredibly flattering on 
every body type and give a subtle roleplay vibe that can really add 
dimension to the mood of your shoot.



4. Crop Top
Some people really love lacy lingerie, some really love casual Friday 
looks and some love BOTH. The crop top can do wonders for your 
shape and it is so suggestive. Play around with ones that are loose, 
tight, cut out in the back, and various lengths. I think you'll find 
something you really like!



5. Fishnets
These really work for a specific style and isn't for everyone. It can 
definitely add some fire to your outfit with the right heels and garter
belt, though!



6. Garter Belts
Nine out of ten women have no idea how to put these on. This is pretty 
similar to groomsmen trying to put on a tie at their friend's wedding. 
Don't worry! We can help! When garter belts are paired with stockings 
and heels, they can add a few inches to your legs and make you look 
longer/taller.



7. Heels
A classic. Heels do so many things. They make your legs look longer, 
tone your calves, help your posture, and add an extra layer of sex 
appeal to almost any lingerie outfit. Even if casual if your thing, I still 
recommend bringing at least one pair.



8. Halter Bra
These usually come with a beautiful pattern all the way up to your 
neckline. This is perfect if you are looking for something more modest, 
yet still captivating.



9. High Waisted
Everything old is new again. High waisted bottoms were popular back 
in the 70s, but they look SO amazing in pictures! They have a way of 
slimming the stomach (and hiding it, if that's a stressor) and the 
cheekie bottoms create an amazing curvature on your bum that will 
really highlight your assets.



10. Robes
It can be hard to style an outfit that isn't just a bra and panties. Robes 
can give the idea of lounging around the house. They can be playful by 
slipping off the shoulders or worn without a bra underneath to add 
something more for the imagination.



11. Stockings
Stockings, heels, garter belt... they all add up to the same thing. I try to 
do at least one outfit ever session that is dressed to the nines. Feel 
free to get something outside of the standard black. Get something 
with a tiny pattern on it or something with a design over the thigh. Be 
careful to size appropriately - if you get a set too small, they can 
squeeze your thighs and struggle to stay up where they're meant to be.



12. Body Stockings
Body stockings are beautiful for those that want to show off the 
silhouette of your body  shape! They are often sheer and very form 
fitting, so if you want to showcase your body without being totally 
naked then this one is for you! 



13. One Piece Teddy
Otherwise known as a bodysuit. This is one of my favorite kinds of 
lingerie to photograph. Bodysuits and teddies are easily the most 
underrated lingerie there is. They are incredibly flattering on ALL body 
types. There are a million different designs for how it covers you and is 
more versatile than you would think. I have so many favorite examples 
that I couldn't fit them on one page!



14. Just A Sheet
This is such a favorite of so many women because it is the ultimate 
"leave a little to the imagination" option. You can appear completely 
naked while revealing less than most pictures in typical lingerie. The 
white sheet is usually the final "outfit" and it ends your album with a 
bang!



15. Jewelry
I believe that YOU are the most important thing in these photos and 
too many accessories can be a distraction. This is why you won't see 
many images from me that incorporate clunky or overpowering pieces. 
That said, some things can really bring an outfit together. Feel free to 
bring necklaces, bracelets or body jewelry you think would add to your 
images.



Let's Shop!
If you want to have some fun and get something new for your shoot, 

 here are a few of my favorite shops for getting GORGEOUS lingerie!
Remember this shoot is about YOU and not about your lingerie, but a 

new piece can be a great confidence boost! 

Adore Me

A new favorite, this store has a little bit of everything and is beautifully 
classy. They are affordable and have so many things! 

Yandy
This online boutique has pretty everything you can imagine. The quality 

is a little lower, but this budget friendly option still photographs 
beautifully.

Philocaly Lingerie Boutique
If you live in the area where my studio is located (Tri-Cities, 

Washington), then definitely check out this locally owned lingerie 
boutique! They have gorgeous french inspired lingerie and are 

knowledgeable in all things lingerie and sizing! 

https://www.adoreme.com/
http://www.yandy.com/
https://www.philocalylingerie.com/


Let's Shop!
Here are a few of my favorite shops for getting GORGEOUS lingerie!

Savage X Fenty By Rihanna 
Another of my favorites! They have trendy and stunning pieces for both 

men and women, and so very affordable. You will easily find pieces 
that are just to die for!

Honey Birdette
Honey Birdette is known for being one of the sexiest boutiques in the 

industry. They're easily one of the higher end lingerie sources out there. 
They also have shops where you can see pieces in person. 

Thistle And Spire
Thistle and Spire is an incredible brand of lingerie that caters to all 

sizes of people and have a more minimalist design, but still pack a hell 
of a punch in their designs and photographs beautifully! 

https://www.savagex.com/
https://us.honeybirdette.com/
https://www.thistleandspire.com/


Meet your 
photographer 

Taylor Sommer
OWNER

Hi, my name is Taylor and my goal is to raise the vibrational level of 
self-love and confidence of everyone one photograph at a time.  As a 
professional confidence dealer and wedgie-giver, I want each person 
that walks into my studio to leave feeling more powerful, capable and 

remembering how beautiful both their soul and their body is. Whether I 
play a big role or a small role in your self-love journey, it is my duty to 

help guide you to the incredible power you already own! 



Come Hang Out With Us On Social!

www.sommerfineart.com

hello@sommerfineart.com

(509) 492-2040

https://www.facebook.com/groups/sommerfineartstudio
https://www.instagram.com/sommerfineartstudio/
http://www.sommerfineart.com/

